
From: Swanson, Steven  
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2014 1:09 PM 
To: Berlin, Steve 
Subject: RE: 3rd Party Travel Request 
 
Steve,  
 
I attended the NIMS ICS All-Hazards Finance/Administration Train-the-Trainer course at the Emergency 
Management Institute in Emmitsburg, Maryland from February 17, 2014 to February 21, 2014.  I have 
attached the travel details and course description.  My travel, with the exception of food, was paid for 
by the Federal Government.  
 
Please accept this email as my post-travel notification to the Board of Ethics. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Steve Swanson 
Director of Finance 
Chicago Fire Department 
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